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Dear Stroud District Council,

As a resident of Slimbridge, | am writing to object to the proposal in the Emerging Strategy Paper to build the new
‘Wisloe Green’ settlement near Cambridge:

e The plan to build 1500 new homes near Cam and Dursley seems very disproportionate.

e Wisloe Green uses farming land, not brownfield sites

e The current amenities, infrastructure and transport systems are already stretched — flooding in recent years
has highlighted the limitations of the sewage system — the system has been paired but would not be
sufficient to support such a disproportionate increase in use.

e The land forms an important part of the natural drainage system — it is often very wet. Flooding has been an
issue in this area — covering such a large area with manmade materials has the potential to cause serious
problems.

e A development of this size would vastly impact and change the character of the surrounding area and
villages.

| do hope you will take these points into account.




